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Present:  Debra Diaz-Lara and Charles Reyna represented the HWCN Division 
 

TOPIC DISCUSSION/ACTION FOLLOW-UP 
Antitrust Statement Charles Reyna read the antitrust plan. 

 
   

 Hearing no callers, staff announced the next 
conference call would be held on January 11, 
2007 at 2:00 p.m.  Due to the low level of 
participation in recent calls, these calls will be 
scheduled once each month instead of weekly. If 
the need arises, we will increase the call 
frequency. 
 
Hearing no questions or callers, it was announced 
the call was terminated. 

 

 


